
 
 

 
At Hal Smith Restaurants, we are in the business of hospitality and it is always our 
priority to provide the best possible service to our guests, as well as to ensure the 
health and safety of our guests, employees and our community.  
 

It is with that in mind that we have decided to make the difficult decision to 
temporarily close all Hal Smith Restaurant locations. We are closely monitoring the 
situation and plan to provide regular updates on our reopening date.   

 

We will miss the opportunity to take care of our valued guests during this brief pause 
in service, but we’ll be back soon and stronger because of this. Please visit our 
Facebook, Instagram and website for further updates. 

 

Thank you and Stay Healthy! 


